
 
Request for Deputation to Full Council Meeting on 15th December 
 
 
Dear Martyn, 
  
Rebecka Steven passed your name to me as the person to email to request a 
deputation to the Full Council Meeting on December 15th. 
  
We represent the ASN forum which is a citywide group of parents of children 
with Special and Additional Support Needs in education in Aberdeen City.  
  
We wish to speak to item 7(g) of the (Final Draft Priority Based Budgeting final 
draft report). 
  
We feel it is important for Councillors to hear in person the impact their vote 
will have on the Special Needs Education Community in Aberdeen prior to 
their vote. 
  
 
Thank you. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
Hilari Hastings.    


